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Docket Number: 24-00044

Comment/Message:

Hello, I am writing you today to express
concern over the proposed rate increases from
Limestone Water Company. As a homeowner &
resident of Savannah, I have been pleased with
the low rates for services we have received over
the last 10 years. It would be out of line for this
company to increase the cost of their services to
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cover their bad decisions. Please consider not
allowing them to increase our water and sewer
rates above normal or average rate increases.
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